
 

 

Treasurers Report - 2021 
 
Over the five years that the OSCC has been in operation, we’ve managed to keep the books in 
the black. We did see a slight drop in income from 2020 to 2021, primarily due to an increase in 
administration fees for our Greasy Fix video, Zoom service contract and an increase in 
insurance fees.  Income from membership fees remained the same over the last two years as 
did our membership count at 120.  
 
The bank balance is in good shape and is currently sitting at $11,575.  
 
Here’s hoping that the Club can make plans in 2022 to add some non-virtual social events to the 
calendar in support of all disciplines enjoyed by our members.  
 
I’m happy to have been the Club treasurer for the past five years and am looking forward to 
continuing in this role in 2022.  
 
Laura Rance 
 
 
 


